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April 8, 2014 

 VIA RESS and E-mail 

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
 

RE: London Hydro Inc.  
VECC Cost Claim 
2014 Electricity Distribution Rate Application (EB-2013-0150) 

 
 
With respect to Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC)’s cost claim letter 
for the above noted matter, dated March 28, 2014, London Hydro has no objection to 
the amounts claimed.   

 

Should you have any questions or concerns with the above comments, please do not 
hesitate to contact the undersigned at (519) 661-5800 Ext. 5587. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Original signed by 

 
Judith Nagy, CGA 
Accountant 
London Hydro Inc. 

 
 
cc by email: Martin Benum, London Hydro Inc. 

111 Horton St.  
P.O. Box 2700  
London, ON N6A 4H6 


